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Fiction 
 

 

 

Fifteen Dogs  
André Alexis 
 
"I wonder", said Hermes, "what it would be like if animals had 
human intelligence." 
"I'll wager a year's servitude, answered Apollo, that animals – 
any animal you like – would be even more unhappy than 
humans are, if they were given human intelligence." 
 
And so it begins: a bet between the gods Hermes and Apollo 
leads them to grant human consciousness and language to a 
group of dogs overnighting at a Toronto veterinary clinic. 
Suddenly capable of more complex thought, the pack is torn 
between those who resist the new ways of thinking, preferring 
the old 'dog' ways, and those who embrace the change.  
 
The gods watch from above as the dogs venture into their 
newly unfamiliar world, as they become divided among 
themselves, as each struggles with new thoughts and feelings. 
Wily Benjy moves from home to home, Prince becomes a 
poet, and Majnoun forges a relationship with a kind couple 
that stops even the Fates in their tracks. 
 
 

 

Mostly Dead Things  
Kristen Arnnett 
 
One morning, Jessa-Lynn Morton walks into the family 
taxidermy shop to find that her father has committed suicide, 
right there on one of the metal tables. Shocked and grieving, 
Jessa steps up to manage the failing business, while the rest 
of the Morton family crumbles. Her mother starts sneaking into 
the shop to make aggressively lewd art with the taxidermied 
animals. Her brother Milo withdraws, struggling to function. 
And Brynn, Milo’s wife—and the only person Jessa’s ever 
been in love with—walks out without a word.  
 
As Jessa seeks out less-than-legal ways of generating 
income, her mother’s art escalates—picture a figure of her 
dead husband and a stuffed buffalo in an uncomfortably 
sexual pose—and the Mortons reach a tipping point. For the 
first time, Jessa has no choice but to learn who these people 
truly are, and ultimately how she fits alongside them. 
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Transcription  
Kate Atkinson 
 
During WWII, Juliet Armstrong was conscripted into service as 
a young woman, transcribing conversations between an MI5 
agent and a ring of suspected German sympathizers.  
 
Years later, in 1950 post-war London, Julie can't escape the 
repercussions of her work for the government and is pulled 
back into the life of espionage she thought she'd left behind. 
 
Kate Atkinson's latest novel brings mid-century London to life 
in a gripping tale of deception and consequences 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Testaments  
Margaret Atwood 
 
In this brilliant sequel to The Handmaid's Tale, acclaimed 
author Margaret Atwood answers the questions that have 
tantalized readers for decades. 
 
When the van door slammed on Offred's future at the end 
of The Handmaid's Tale, readers had no way of telling what 
lay ahead for her—freedom, prison, or death. With The 
Testaments, the wait is over.  
 
Margaret Atwood's sequel picks up the story fifteen years after 
Offred stepped into the unknown, with the explosive 
testaments of three female narrators from Gilead.  
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Ninth House  
Leigh Bardugo 
 
Galaxy “Alex” Stern is the most unlikely member of Yale’s 
freshman class. Alex dropped out of school early and into a 
world of shady drug dealer boyfriends, dead-end jobs, and 
much, much worse. By age twenty, in fact, she is the sole 
survivor of a horrific, unsolved multiple homicide. But at her 
hospital bed, Alex is offered a second chance: to attend one of 
the world’s most elite universities on a full ride. What’s the 
catch, and why her?  
 
Still searching for answers to this herself, Alex arrives in New 
Haven tasked by her mysterious benefactors with monitoring 
the activities of Yale’s secret societies. These eight 
windowless “tombs” are well-known to be haunts of the future 
rich and powerful, from high-ranking politicos to Wall Street 
and Hollywood’s biggest players. But their occult activities are 
revealed to be more sinister and more extraordinary than any 
paranoid imagination might conceive. 
 
 

 

Recipe for a Perfect Wife 

Karma Brown 
 

In this captivating dual narrative novel, a modern-day woman 
finds inspiration in hidden notes left by her home’s previous 
owner, a quintessential 1950s housewife. As she discovers 
remarkable parallels between this woman’s life and her own, it 
causes her to question the foundation of her own relationship 
with her husband–and what it means to be a wife fighting for 
her place in a patriarchal society. 
 
When Alice Hale leaves a career in publicity to become a 
writer and follows her husband to the New York suburbs, she 
is unaccustomed to filling her days alone in a big, empty 
house. But when she finds a vintage cookbook buried in a box 
in the old home’s basement, she becomes captivated by the 
cookbook’s previous owner–1950s housewife Nellie Murdoch. 
Soon Alice learns that while baked Alaska and meatloaf five 
ways may seem harmless, Nellie’s secrets may have been 
anything but. 
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The Night Tiger  
Yangsze Choo 
 
When 11-year-old Ren's master dies, he makes one last 
request of his Chinese houseboy: that Ren find his severed 
finger, lost years ago in an accident, and reunite it with his 
body. Ren has 49 days, or else his master's soul will roam the 
earth, unable to rest in peace.  
 
Ji Lin always wanted to be a doctor, but as a girl in 1930s 
Malaysia, apprentice dressmaker is a more suitable 
occupation. Secretly, though, Ji Lin also moonlights as a 
dancehall girl to help pay off her beloved mother's Mahjong 
debts. One night, Ji Lin's dance partner leaves her with a 
gruesome souvenir: a severed finger. Convinced the finger is 
bad luck, Ji Lin enlists the help of her erstwhile stepbrother to 
return it to its rightful owner.  
 
As the 49 days tick down, and a prowling tiger wreaks havoc 
on the town, Ji Lin and Ren's lives intertwine in ways they 
could never have imagined. Propulsive and lushly written, The 
Night Tiger explores colonialism and independence, ancient 
superstition and modern ambition, sibling rivalry and first love. 
 
 

 

When We Left Cuba  
Chanel Cleeton 
 
The Cuban Revolution took everything from sugar heiress 
Beatriz Perez--her family, her people, her country. Recruited 
by the CIA to infiltrate Fidel Castro's inner circle and pulled 
into the dangerous world of espionage, Beatriz is consumed 
by her quest for revenge and her desire to reclaim the life she 
lost. 
 
As the Cold War swells like a hurricane over the shores of the 
Florida Strait, Beatriz is caught between the clash of Cuban 
American politics and the perils of a forbidden affair with a 
powerful man driven by ambitions of his own. When the ever-
changing tides of history threaten everything she has fought 
for, she must make a choice between her past and future--but 
the wrong move could cost Beatriz everything--not just the 
island she loves, but also the man who has stolen her heart... 
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American Dirt 
Jeanine Cummins 

 
Lydia Quixano Pérez lives a comfortable life running a 
bookstore in Acapulco. And then one day a man, Javier, 
enters the shop to browse and comes up to the register with a 
few books he would like to buy—two of them her favorites. 
Unbeknownst to Lydia, he is the jefe of the newest drug cartel 
that has gruesomely taken over the city. When Lydia’s 
husband’s tell-all profile of Javier is published, none of their 
lives will ever be the same. 
 
Forced to flee, Lydia and eight-year-old Luca soon find 
themselves miles and worlds away from their comfortable 
middle-class existence. Instantly transformed into migrants, 
Lydia and Luca ride la bestia—trains that make their way north 
toward the United States, which is the only place Javier’s 
reach doesn’t extend. As they join the countless people trying 
to reach el norte, Lydia soon sees that everyone is running 
from something. But what exactly are they running to? 
  
 

 

Chelsea Girls  
Fiona Davis 
 
From the dramatic redbrick facade to the sweeping staircase 
dripping with art, the Chelsea Hotel has long been New York 
City's creative oasis for the many artists, writers, musicians, 
actors, filmmakers, and poets who have called it home—a 
scene playwright Hazel Riley and actress Maxine Mead are 
determined to use to their advantage. Yet they soon discover 
that the greatest obstacle to putting up a show on Broadway 
has nothing to do with their art, and everything to do with 
politics.  
 
A Red scare is sweeping across America, and Senator Joseph 
McCarthy has started a witch hunt for Communists, with those 
in the entertainment industry in the crosshairs. As the 
pressure builds to name names, it is more than Hazel and 
Maxine's Broadway dreams that may suffer as they grapple 
with the terrible consequences, but also their livelihood, their 
friendship, and even their freedom. 
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Washington Black  
Esi Edugyan 
 
Washington Black is an eleven-year-old field slave who knows 
no other life than the Barbados sugar plantation where he was 
born.  
 
When his master's eccentric brother chooses him to be his 
manservant, Wash is terrified of the cruelties he is certain 
await him. But Christopher Wilde, or "Titch," is a naturalist, 
explorer, scientist, inventor, and abolitionist. He initiates Wash 
into a world where a flying machine can carry a man across 
the sky; where two people, separated by an impossible divide, 
might begin to see each other as human; and where a boy 
born in chains can embrace a life of dignity and meaning. But 
when a man is killed and a bounty is placed on Wash's head, 
Titch abandons everything to save him.  
 
What follows is their flight along the eastern coast of America, 
and, finally, to a remote outpost in the Arctic, where Wash, left 
on his own, must invent another new life, one which will propel 
him further across the globe.  
 
 

 

The Night Watchman  
Louise Erdich 
 
Based on the extraordinary life of National Book Award-
winning author Louise Erdrich’s  grandfather who worked as a 
night watchman and carried the fight against Native 
dispossession from rural North Dakota all the way to 
Washington, D.C. 
 
It is 1953. Thomas Wazhashk is the night watchman at the 
jewel bearing plant, the first factory located near the Turtle 
Mountain Reservation in rural North Dakota. He is also a 
Chippewa Council member who is trying to understand the 
consequences of a new “emancipation” bill on its way to the 
floor of the United States Congress. 
 
Pixie (Patrice) Paranteau makes jewel bearings at the plant, a 
job that barely pays her enough to support her mother and 
brother. But Patrice needs every penny to follow her beloved 
older sister, Vera, who moved to the big city of Minneapolis. 
Vera may have disappeared; she hasn’t been in touch in 
months, and is rumored to have had a baby. Determined to 
find Vera and her child, Patrice makes a fateful trip to 
Minnesota that introduces her to unexpected forms of 
exploitation and violence, and endangers her life. 
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The Wives  
Tarryn Fisher 
 
New York Times bestselling author Tarryn Fisher delivers a 
pulse-pounding, fast-paced suspense novel that will leave you 
breathless. A thriller you won’t be able to put down! 
 
Thursday’s husband, Seth, has two other wives. She’s never 
met them, and she doesn’t know anything about them. She 
agreed to this unusual arrangement because she’s so crazy 
about him. 
 
But one day, she finds something. Something that tells a very 
different—and horrifying—story about the man she married. 
What follows is one of the most twisted, shocking thrillers 
you’ll ever read. 
 

 
 

 

Lost and Wanted  
Nell Freudenberger 
 

Helen Clapp is a physics professor. She doesn't believe in 
pseudo-science, or time travel and especially not in ghosts. So 
when she gets a missed call from Charlie, her closest friend 
from university with whom she hasn't spoken in over a year, 
Helen thinks there must be some mistake. Because Charlie 
died two days ago. 
 
Then when her young son, Jack, claims to have seen Charlie 
in their house just the other day, Helen begins to have doubts. 
Through the grief of the husband and daughter Charlie left 
behind, Helen is drawn into the orbit of Charlie's world, slotting 
in the missing pieces of her friend's past. And, as she delves 
into the web of their shared history, Helen finds herself 
entangled in the forgotten threads of her own life. 
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City of Girls  
Elizabeth Gilbert 
 
In 1940, nineteen-year-old Vivian Morris has just been kicked 
out of Vassar College, owing to her lackluster freshman-year 
performance. Her affluent parents send her to Manhattan to 
live with her Aunt Peg, who owns a flamboyant, crumbling 
midtown theater called the Lily Playhouse. There Vivian is 
introduced to an entire cosmos of unconventional and 
charismatic characters, from the fun-chasing showgirls to a 
sexy male actor, a grand-dame actress, a lady-killer writer, 
and no-nonsense stage manager.  
 
But when Vivian makes a personal mistake that results in 
professional scandal, it turns her new world upside down in 
ways that it will take her years to fully understand. Ultimately, 
though, it leads her to a new understanding of the kind of life 
she craves-and the kind of freedom it takes to pursue it. It will 
also lead to the love of her life, a love that stands out from all 
the rest.  
 
Now ninety-five years old and telling her story at last, Vivian 
recalls how the events of those years altered the course of her 
life - and the gusto and autonomy with which she approached 
it. 
 
 

 

Bone Black  
Carol Rose GoldenEagle 
 
There are too many stories about Indigenous women who go 
missing or are murdered, and it doesn’t seem as though 
official sources such as government, police or the courts 
respond in a way that works toward finding justice or even 
solutions. At least that is the way Wren StrongEagle sees it. 
 
Wren is devastated when her twin sister, Raven, mysteriously 
disappears after the two spend an evening visiting at a local 
pub. When Wren files a missing persons report with the local 
police, she is dismissed and becomes convinced the case will 
not be properly investigated. As she follows media reports, 
Wren realizes that the same heartbreak she’s feeling is the 
same for too many families, indeed for whole Nations. 
Something within Wren snaps and she decides to take justice 
into her own hands. She soon disappears into a darkness, 
struggling to come to terms with the type of justice she 
delivers. Throughout her choices, and every step along the 
way, Wren feels as though she is being guided. But, by what? 
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Five Little Indians 
Michelle Good 
 
A heart-wrenching story told from the alternating points of view 
of five former residential school students as they struggle to 
survive in 1960s Vancouver—one finding her way into the 
dangerous world of the American Indian movement; one 
finding unexpected strength in motherhood; and one unable to 
escape his demons - and the bonds of friendship that sustain 
them. Inspired by the author's experiences. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Seven or Eight Deaths of Stella Fortuna  
Juliet Grames 
 
For Stella Fortuna, death has always been a part of life. 
Stella’s childhood is full of strange, life-threatening incidents—
moments where ordinary situations like cooking eggplant or 
feeding the pigs inexplicably take lethal turns. Even Stella’s 
own mother is convinced that her daughter is cursed or 
haunted.  
 
In her rugged Italian village, Stella is considered an oddity—
beautiful and smart, insolent and cold. Stella uses her peculiar 
toughness to protect her slower, plainer baby sister Tina from 
life’s harshest realities. But she also provokes the ire of her 
father Antonio: a man who demands subservience from 
women and whose greatest gift to his family is his absence. 
 
When the Fortunas emigrate to America on the cusp of World 
War II, Stella and Tina must come of age side-by-side in a 
hostile new world with strict expectations for each of them. 
Soon Stella learns that her survival is worthless without the 
one thing her family will deny her at any cost: her 
independence.  
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The Secrets of Midwives  
Sally Hepworth 
 
The secrets of midwives tells the story of three generations of 
women devoted to delivering new life into the world—and the 
secrets they keep that threaten to change their own lives 
forever.  
 
Neva Bradley, a third-generation midwife, is determined to 
keep the details surrounding her own pregnancy—including 
the identity of the baby’s father— hidden from her family and 
co-workers for as long as possible. Her mother, Grace, finds it 
impossible to let this secret rest. For Floss, Neva’s 
grandmother and a retired midwife, Neva’s situation thrusts 
her back 60 years in time to a secret that eerily mirrors her 
granddaughter’s—a secret which, if revealed, will have life-
changing consequences for them all.  
 
Will these women reveal their secrets and deal with the 
inevitable consequences? Or are some secrets best kept 
hidden? 

 

 

 

Wildland  
Rebecca Hodge 
 
When Kat Jamison retreats to the Blue Ridge Mountains, 
she's counting on peace and solitude to help her make a 
difficult decision. Her breast cancer has returned, but after the 
death of her husband, her will to fight is dampened. Now she 
has a choice to make: face yet another round of 
chemotherapy or surrender gracefully. 
 
Self-reflection quickly proves impossible as her getaway is 
complicated by a pair of abandoned dogs and two friendly 
children staying nearby, Lily and Nirav. In no time at all, Kat's 
quiet seclusion is invaded by the happy confusion of children 
and pets. 
 
But when lightning ignites a deadly wildfire, Kat's cabin is cut 
off from the rest of the camp, separating Lily and Nirav from 
their parents. Left with no choice, Kat, the children, and the 
dogs must flee on foot through the drought-stricken forest, 
away from the ravenous flames. As a frantic rescue mission is 
launched below the fire line, Kat drives the party deeper into 
the mountains, determined to save four innocent lives. But 
when the moment comes to save her own, Kat will have to 
decide just how hard she's willing to fight to survive--and 
what's worth living for. 
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The Lost Girls of Paris  
Pam Jenoff 
 
1946, Manhattan. Grace Healey is rebuilding her life after 
losing her husband during the war. One morning while passing 
through Grand Central Terminal on her way to work, she finds 
an abandoned suitcase tucked beneath a bench. Unable to 
resist her own curiosity, Grace opens the suitcase, where she 
discovers a dozen photographs—each of a different woman. 
In a moment of impulse, Grace takes the photographs and 
quickly leaves the station.  
 
Grace soon learns that the suitcase belonged to a woman 
named Eleanor Trigg, leader of a ring of female secret agents 
who were deployed out of London during the war. Twelve of 
these women were sent to Occupied Europe as couriers and 
radio operators to aid the resistance, but they never returned 
home, their fates a mystery.  
 
Setting out to learn the truth behind the women in the 
photographs, Grace finds herself drawn to a young mother 
turned agent named Marie, whose daring mission overseas 
reveals a remarkable story of friendship, valor and betrayal. 
 
 

 

The Henna Artist  
Alka Joshi 
 
Escaping from an abusive marriage, seventeen-year-old 
Lakshmi makes her way alone to the vibrant 1950s pink city of 
Jaipur. There she becomes the most highly requested henna 
artist—and confidante—to the wealthy women of the upper 
class. But trusted with the secrets of the wealthy, she can 
never reveal her own… 
 
Known for her original designs and sage advice, Lakshmi 
must tread carefully to avoid the jealous gossips who could 
ruin her reputation and her livelihood. As she pursues her 
dream of an independent life, she is startled one day when 
she is confronted by her husband, who has tracked her down 
these many years later with a high-spirited young girl in tow—
a sister Lakshmi never knew she had. Suddenly the caution 
that she has carefully cultivated as protection is threatened. 
Still she perseveres, applying her talents and lifting up those 
that surround her as she does. 
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Ask Again, Yes  
Mary Beth Keane 
 
A profoundly moving novel about two neighboring families in a 
suburban town, the bond between their children, a tragedy 
that reverberates over four decades, the daily intimacies of 
marriage, and the power of forgiveness. 
 
Francis Gleeson and Brian Stanhope, two rookie cops in the 
NYPD, live next door to each other outside the city. What 
happens behind closed doors in both houses—the loneliness 
of Francis’s wife, Lena, and the instability of Brian’s wife, 
Anne—sets the stage for the explosive events to come. 
 
 
 
 

 

The Book of Longings  
Sue Monk Kidd 
 
Raised in a wealthy family in Sepphoris with ties to the ruler of 
Galilee, Ana is rebellious and ambitious, a relentless seeker 
with a brilliant, curious mind and a daring spirit. Defying the 
expectations placed on women, she engages in furtive 
scholarly pursuits and writes secret narratives about neglected 
and silenced women.  
 
When she meets the eighteen-year-old Jesus, each is drawn 
to and enriched by the other’s spiritual and philosophical 
ideas. He becomes a floodgate for her intellect, but also the 
awakener of her heart. Their marriage unfolds with love and 
conflict, humor and pathos in Nazareth, where Ana makes a 
home with Jesus, his brothers, James and Simon, and their 
mother, Mary. Here, Ana’s pent-up longings intensify amid the 
turbulent resistance to the Roman occupation of Israel, 
partially led by her charismatic adopted brother, Judas.  
 
When Ana’s impetuous streak forces her to flee Nazareth for 
her safety shortly before Jesus’s public ministry begins, she 
makes her way with Yaltha to Alexandria, where she 
eventually finds refuge and purpose in unexpected 
surroundings. 
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This Tender Land  
William Kent Krueger 
 
1932, Minnesota—the Lincoln School is a pitiless place where 
hundreds of Native American children, forcibly separated from 
their parents, are sent to be educated. It is also home to an 
orphan named Odie O’Banion, a lively boy whose exploits 
earn him the superintendent’s wrath. Forced to flee, he and 
his brother Albert, their best friend Mose, and a brokenhearted 
little girl named Emmy steal away in a canoe, heading for the 
mighty Mississippi and a place to call their own. 
 
Over the course of one unforgettable summer, these four 
orphans will journey into the unknown and cross paths with 
others who are adrift, from struggling farmers and traveling 
faith healers to displaced families and lost souls of all kinds. 
With the feel of a modern classic, This Tender Land is an en-
thralling, big-hearted epic that shows how the magnificent 
American landscape connects us all, haunts our dreams, and 
makes us whole. 
 
 

 

Finding Dorothy  
Elizabeth Letts 
 
Maud Gage Baum, widow of the author of the book The 
Wonderful Wizard of Oz, met Judy Garland, the young actress 
playing the role of Dorothy on the set of The Wizard of Oz in 
1939. At the time, Maud was seventy-eight and Judy was 
sixteen. In spite of their age difference, Maud immediately 
connected to Judy--especially when Maud heard her sing 
"Over the Rainbow," a song whose yearning brought to mind 
the tough years in South Dakota when Maud and her husband 
struggled to make a living--until Frank Baum's book became a 
national sensation. 
 
This wonderfully evocative two-stranded story recreates 
Maud's youth as the rebellious daughter of a leading 
suffragette, and the prairie years of Maud and Frank's early 
days when they lived among the people--especially young 
Dorothy--who would inspire Frank's masterpiece. Woven into 
this past story is one set in 1939, describing the high-
pressured days on The Wizard of Oz film set where Judy is 
being badgered by the director, producer, and her ambitious 
stage mother to lose weight, bind her breasts, and laugh, cry, 
and act terrified on command. As Maud had promised to 
protect the original Dorothy back in Aberdeen, she now takes 
on the job of protecting young Judy. 
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Birdie  
Tracey Lindberg 
 

Bernice Meetoos, a Cree woman, leaves her home in 
Northern Alberta following tragedy and travels to Gibsons, BC. 
She is on something of a vision quest, seeking to understand 
the messages from The Frugal Gourmet (one of the only 
television shows available on CBC North) that come to her in 
her dreams. She is also driven by the leftover teenaged desire 
to meet Pat Johns, who played Jesse on The Beachcombers, 
because he is, as she says, a working, healthy Indian man.  
 
Bernice heads for Molly’s Reach to find answers but they are 
not the ones she expected. With the arrival in Gibsons of her 
Auntie Val and her cousin Skinny Freda, Bernice finds the 
strength to face the past and draw the lessons from her 
dreams that she was never fully taught in life. Part road trip, 
dream quest and travelogue, the novel touches on the 
universality of women's experience, regardless of culture or 
race. 
 
 

 

Tweet Cute  
Emma Lord 
 
Meet Pepper, swim team captain, chronic overachiever, and 
all-around perfectionist. Her family may be falling apart, but 
their massive fast-food chain is booming ― mainly thanks to 
Pepper, who is barely managing to juggle real life while 
secretly running Big League Burger’s massive Twitter account. 
 
Enter Jack, class clown and constant thorn in Pepper’s side. 
When he isn’t trying to duck out of his obscenely popular 
twin’s shadow, he’s busy working in his family’s deli. His 
relationship with the business that holds his future might be 
love/hate, but when Big League Burger steals his grandma’s 
iconic grilled cheese recipe, he’ll do whatever it takes to take 
them down, one tweet at a time. 
 
All’s fair in love and cheese ― that is, until Pepper and Jack’s 
spat turns into a viral Twitter war. Little do they know, while 
they’re publicly duking it out with snarky memes and retweet 
battles, they’re also falling for each other in real life ― on an 
anonymous chat app Jack built. 
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The Mountains Sing 
Nguyễn Phan Quế Mai 
 
The Mountains Sing tells an enveloping, multigenerational tale 
of the Trần family, set against the backdrop of the Việt Nam 
War.  
 
Trần Diệu Lan, who was born in 1920, was forced to flee her 
family farm with her six children during the Land Reform as 
the Communist government rose in the North.  
 
Years later in Hà Nội, her young granddaughter, Hương, 
comes of age as her parents and uncles head off down the Hồ 
Chí Minh Trail to fight in a conflict that tore not just her 
beloved country, but her family apart. 
 
Vivid, gripping, and steeped in the language and traditions of 
Việt Nam, The Mountains Sing brings to life the human costs 
of this conflict from the point of view of the Vietnamese people 
themselves, while showing us the true power of kindness and 
hope. 
 
 

 

The Glass Hotel 
Emily St. John Mandel 
 
A captivating novel of money, beauty, white-collar crime, 
ghosts, and moral compromise in which a woman disappears 
from a container ship off the coast of Mauritania and a 
massive Ponzi scheme implodes in New York, dragging 
countless fortunes with it. 
 
Vincent is a bartender at the Hotel Caiette, a five-star glass 
and cedar palace on an island in British Columbia. Jonathan 
Alkaitis works in finance and owns the hotel. When he passes 
Vincent his card with a tip, it's the beginning of their life 
together.  
 
That same day, Vincent's half-brother, Paul, scrawls a note on 
the windowed wall of the hotel: "Why don't you swallow broken 
glass." Leon Prevant, a shipping executive for a company 
called Neptune-Avramidis, sees the note from the hotel bar 
and is shaken to his core.  
 
Thirteen years later Vincent mysteriously disappears from the 
deck of a Neptune-Avramidis ship. 
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The High Mountains of Portugal  
Yann Martel 
 
In Lisbon in 1904, a young man named Tomás discovers an 
old journal. It hints at the existence of an extraordinary artifact 
that—if he can find it—would redefine history. Traveling in one 
of Europe’s earliest automobiles, he sets out in search of this 
strange treasure. 
 
Thirty-five years later, a Portuguese pathologist devoted to the 
murder mysteries of Agatha Christie finds himself at the center 
of a mystery of his own and drawn into the consequences of 
Tomás’s quest. 
 
Fifty years on, a Canadian senator takes refuge in his 
ancestral village in northern Portugal, grieving the loss of his 
beloved wife. But he arrives with an unusual companion: a 
chimpanzee. And there the century-old quest will come to an 
unexpected conclusion. 
 
 

 

The Starless Sea  
Erin Morgenstern 
 
Zachary Ezra Rawlins is a graduate student in Vermont when 
he discovers a mysterious book hidden in the stacks. As he 
turns the pages, entranced by tales of lovelorn prisoners, key 
collectors, and nameless acolytes, he reads something 
strange: a story from his own childhood.  
 
Bewildered by this inexplicable book and desperate to make 
sense of how his own life came to be recorded, Zachary 
uncovers a series of clues that lead him to a masquerade 
party in New York, to a secret club, and through a doorway to 
an ancient library, hidden far below the surface of the earth. 
What Zachary finds in this curious place is more than just a 
buried home for books and their guardians--it is a place of lost 
cities and seas, lovers who pass notes under doors and 
across time, and of stories whispered by the dead.  
 
Zachary learns of those who have sacrificed much to protect 
this realm, relinquishing their sight and their tongues to 
preserve this archive, and also those who are intent on its 
destruction. Together with Mirabel, a fierce, pink-haired 
protector of the place, and Dorian, a handsome, barefoot man 
with shifting alliances, Zachary travels the twisting tunnels, 
darkened stairwells, crowded ballrooms, and sweetly-soaked 
shores of this magical world, discovering his purpose--in both 
the mysterious book and in his own life. 
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The Tattooist of Auschwitz  
Heather Morris 
 
In April 1942, Lale Sokolov, a Slovakian Jew, is forcibly 
transported to the concentration camps at Auschwitz-
Birkenau. When his captors discover that he speaks several 
languages, he is put to work as a Tätowierer (the German 
word for tattooist), tasked with permanently marking his fellow 
prisoners. 
 
Imprisoned for more than two and a half years, Lale witnesses 
horrific atrocities and barbarism—but also incredible acts of 
bravery and compassion. Risking his own life, he uses his 
privileged position to exchange jewels and money from 
murdered Jews for food to keep his fellow prisoners alive. 
 
One day in July 1942, Lale, prisoner 32407, comforts a 
trembling young woman waiting in line to have the number 
34902 tattooed onto her arm. Her name is Gita, and in that 
first encounter, Lale vows to somehow survive the camp and 
marry her. 
 
 

 

Cilka’s Journey (The Tattooist of Auschwitz #2) 
Heather Morris 
 
In this follow-up to The Tattooist of Auschwitz, the author tells 
the story, based on a true one, of a woman who survives 
Auschwitz, only to find herself locked away again. 
 
Cilka Klein is 18 years old when Auschwitz-Birkenau is 
liberated by Soviet soldiers. But Cilka is one of the many 
women who is sentenced to a labor camp on charges of 
having helped the Nazis--with no consideration of the 
circumstances Cilka and women like her found themselves in 
as they struggled to survive. Once at the Vorkuta gulag in 
Sibera, where she is to serve her 15-year sentence, Cilka 
uses her wits, charm, and beauty to survive. 
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Where the Crawdads Sing  
Delia Owens 
 
For years, rumors of the “Marsh Girl” have haunted Barkley 
Cove, a quiet town on the North Carolina coast. So in late 
1969, when handsome Chase Andrews is found dead, the 
locals immediately suspect Kya Clark, the so-called Marsh 
Girl.  
 
But Kya is not what they say. Sensitive and intelligent, she 
has survived for years alone in the marsh that she calls home, 
finding friends in the gulls and lessons in the sand. Then the 
time comes when she yearns to be touched and loved. When 
two young men from town become intrigued by her wild 
beauty, Kya opens herself to a new life–until the unthinkable 
happens. 
 
 

 

Be My Love  
Kit Pearson 
 
For as long as she can remember, Maisie has spent her 
summers on Kingfisher Island. She and her beloved cousin 
Una run wild, and Maisie feels the warm embrace of her big, 
extended family. This summer Maisie needs that escape more 
than ever.  
 
But now everything on Kingfisher has changed: Una has 
returned from her mainland school a sophisticated young 
woman too mature for childish games, and even worse, she 
has an all-consuming infatuation with David Meyer, both an 
old friend and an older man. Soon Maisie finds herself playing 
second fiddle—jealous of Una and David’s closeness, and 
unsure of what those feelings mean.  
 
When Maisie’s greatest attempt to maintain the special magic 
of her friendship with Una goes up in smoke, it seems as 
though all is lost. But with an enormous revelation, and a 
heartrending intervention, Maisie may finally discover the 
strength she needs to find the same peace that the island has 
brought her within herself. 
 



20 
 

 

The Farm  
Joanne Ramos 
 
Nestled in the Hudson Valley is a sumptuous retreat boasting 
every amenity: organic meals, private fitness trainers, daily 
massages—and all of it for free. In fact, you get paid big 
money—more than you've ever dreamed of—to spend a few 
seasons in this luxurious locale. The catch? For nine months, 
you belong to the Farm. You cannot leave the grounds; your 
every move is monitored. Your former life will seem a world 
away as you dedicate yourself to the all-consuming task of 
producing the perfect baby for your überwealthy clients. 
 
Jane, an immigrant from the Philippines and a struggling 
single mother, is thrilled to make it through the highly 
competitive Host selection process at the Farm. But now 
pregnant, fragile, consumed with worry for her own young 
daughter's well-being, Jane grows desperate to reconnect with 
her life outside. Yet she cannot leave the Farm or she will lose 
the life-changing fee she'll receive on delivery—or worse. 
 
 

 

Such a Fun Age  
Kiley Reid 
 
In the midst of a family crisis one late evening, white blogger 
Alix Chamberlain calls her African American babysitter, Emira, 
asking her to take toddler Briar to the local market for 
distraction. There, the security guard accuses Emira of 
kidnapping Briar, and Alix's efforts to right the situation turn 
out to be good intentions selfishly mismanaged. 
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Daisy Jones & The Six  
Taylor Jenkins Reid 
 
Everyone knows Daisy Jones & The Six, but nobody knows 
the reason behind their split at the absolute height of their 
popularity . . . until now. 
 
Daisy is a girl coming of age in L.A. in the late sixties, 
sneaking into clubs on the Sunset Strip, sleeping with rock 
stars, and dreaming of singing at the Whisky a Go Go. The 
sex and drugs are thrilling, but it’s the rock and roll she loves 
most. By the time she’s twenty, her voice is getting noticed, 
and she has the kind of heedless beauty that makes people 
do crazy things. 
 
Also getting noticed is The Six, a band led by the brooding 
Billy Dunne. On the eve of their first tour, his girlfriend Camila 
finds out she’s pregnant, and with the pressure of impending 
fatherhood and fame, Billy goes a little wild on the road. 
Daisy and Billy cross paths when a producer realizes that the 
key to supercharged success is to put the two together. What 
happens next will become the stuff of legend. 
 
 

 

Trickster Drift (Son of a Trickster #2) 
Eden Robinson 
 
In an effort to keep all forms of magic at bay, Jared, 17, has 
quit drugs and drinking. But his troubles are not over: now he's 
being stalked by David, his mom's ex--a preppy, khaki-
wearing psycho with a proclivity for rib-breaking. And his 
mother, Maggie, a living, breathing badass as well as a witch, 
can't protect him like she used to because he's moved away 
from Kitimat to Vancouver for school.  
 
Even though he's got a year of sobriety under his belt, Jared 
also struggles with the temptation of drinking. And he's got to 
get his grades up, find a job that doesn't involve weed 
cookies, and somehow live peacefully with his Aunt Mave, 
who has been estranged from the family ever since she tried 
to "rescue" him as a baby from his mother.  
 
As the son of a Trickster, Jared is a magnet for magic, 
whether he hates it or not. He also still hears the Trickster in 
his head, and other voices too. When the David situation 
becomes a crisis, Jared can't ignore his true nature any 
longer. 
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What Was Mine  
Helen Klein Ross 
 
Lucy Wakefield is a seemingly ordinary woman who does 
something extraordinary in a desperate moment: she takes a 
baby girl from a shopping cart and raises her as her own. It’s a 
secret she manages to keep for over two decades—from her 
daughter, the babysitter who helped raise her, family, 
coworkers, and friends. 
 
When Lucy’s now-grown daughter Mia discovers the 
devastating truth of her origins, she is overwhelmed by 
confusion and anger and determines not to speak again to the 
mother who raised her. She reaches out to her birth mother for 
a tearful reunion, and Lucy is forced to flee to China to avoid 
prosecution. What follows is a ripple effect that alters the lives 
of many and challenges our understanding of the very 
meaning of motherhood. 
 
 

 

My Dark Vanessa  
Kate Elizabeth Russell 
 
2000. Bright, ambitious, and yearning for adulthood, fifteen-
year-old Vanessa Wye becomes entangled in an affair with 
Jacob Strane, her magnetic and guileful forty-two-year-old 
English teacher. 
 
2017. Amid the rising wave of allegations against powerful 
men, a reckoning is coming due. Strane has been accused of 
sexual abuse by a former student, who reaches out to 
Vanessa, and now Vanessa suddenly finds herself facing an 
impossible choice: remain silent, firm in the belief that her 
teenage self willingly engaged in this relationship, or redefine 
herself and the events of her past. 
 
Alternating between Vanessa’s present and her past, My Dark 
Vanessa juxtaposes memory and trauma with the breathless 
excitement of a teenage girl discovering the power her own 
body can wield. 
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The Island of Sea Women  
Lisa See 
 
Set on the Korean island of Jeju, The Island of Sea 
Women follows Mi-ja and Young-sook, two girls from very 
different backgrounds, as they begin working in the sea with 
their village’s all-female diving collective.  
 
Over many decades—through the Japanese colonialism of the 
1930s and 1940s, World War II, the Korean War, and the era 
of cellphones and wet suits for the women divers—Mi-ja and 
Young-sook develop the closest of bonds. Nevertheless, their 
differences are impossible to ignore: Mi-ja is the daughter of a 
Japanese collaborator, forever marking her, and Young-sook 
was born into a long line of haenyeo and will inherit her 
mother’s position leading the divers.  
 
After hundreds of dives and years of friendship, forces outside 
their control will push their relationship to the breaking point. 
 
 

 

Ashes In The Snow  
Ruta Sepetys 
 
Fifteen-year-old Lina is a Lithuanian girl living an ordinary life -
- until Soviet officers invade her home and tear her family 
apart. Separated from her father and forced onto a crowded 
train, Lina, her mother, and her young brother make their way 
to a Siberian work camp, where they are forced to fight for 
their lives.  
 
Lina finds solace in her art, documenting these events by 
drawing. Risking everything, she imbeds clues in her drawings 
of their location and secretly passes them along, hoping her 
drawings will make their way to her father's prison camp. But 
will strength, love, and hope be enough for Lina and her family 
to survive? 
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In Five Years  
Rebecca Serle 
 
Where do you see yourself in five years? When Type-A 
Manhattan lawyer Dannie Cohan is asked this question at the 
most important interview of her career, she has a meticulously 
crafted answer at the ready. Later, after nailing her interview 
and accepting her boyfriend's marriage proposal, Dannie goes 
to sleep knowing she is right on track to achieve her five-year 
plan. 
 
But when she wakes up, she’s suddenly in a different 
apartment, with a different ring on her finger, and beside a 
very different man. The television news is on in the 
background, and she can just make out the scrolling date. It’s 
the same night—December 15—but 2025, five years in the 
future. 
 
After a very intense, shocking hour, Dannie wakes again, at 
the brink of midnight, back in 2020. She can’t shake what has 
happened. It certainly felt much more than merely a dream, 
but she isn’t the kind of person who believes in visions. That 
nonsense is only charming coming from free-spirited types, 
like her lifelong best friend, Bella. Determined to ignore the 
odd experience, she files it away in the back of her mind. 
 
That is, until four-and-a-half years later, when by chance 
Dannie meets the very same man from her long-ago vision. 
 
 

 

On The Come Up  
Angie Thomas 
 
Sixteen-year-old Bri wants to be one of the greatest rappers of 
all time. Or at least make it out of her neighborhood one day. 
 
As the daughter of an underground rap legend who died 
before he hit big, Bri’s got big shoes to fill. But now that her 
mom has unexpectedly lost her job, food banks and shutoff 
notices are as much a part of Bri’s life as beats and rhymes. 
With bills piling up and homelessness staring her family down, 
Bri no longer just wants to make it—she has to make it. 
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Five Wives 
Joan Thomas 
 
In 1956, a small group of evangelical Christian missionaries 
and their families journeyed to the rainforest in Ecuador 
intending to convert the Waorani, a people who had never had 
contact with the outside world. The plan was known as 
Operation Auca. After spending days dropping gifts from an 
aircraft, the five men in the party rashly entered the “intangible 
zone.” They were all killed, leaving their wives and children to 
fend for themselves. 
 
Five Wives is the fictionalized account of the real-life women 
who were left behind, and their struggles – with grief, with 
doubt, and with each other – as they continued to pursue their 
evangelical mission in the face of the explosion of fame that 
followed their husbands’ deaths. 
 
 

 

The Dreamers  
Karen Thompson Walker 
 
In an isolated college town in the hills of Southern California, a 
freshman girl stumbles into her dorm room, falls asleep—and 
doesn’t wake up. She sleeps through the morning, into the 
evening. Her roommate, Mei, cannot rouse her. Neither can 
the paramedics who carry her away, nor the perplexed doctors 
at the hospital. Then a second girl falls asleep, and then 
another, and panic takes hold of the college and spreads to 
the town.  
 
As the number of cases multiplies, classes are canceled, and 
stores begin to run out of supplies. A quarantine is 
established. The National Guard is summoned.  
 
A psychiatrist, summoned from Los Angeles, attempts to 
make sense of the illness as it spreads through the town. 
Those infected are displaying unusual levels of brain activity, 
more than has ever been recorded. They are dreaming 
heightened dreams—but of what? 
 



26 
 

 

Loveboat, Taipei  
Abigail Wen 
 
When eighteen-year-old Ever Wong’s parents send her from 
Ohio to Taiwan to study Mandarin for the summer, she finds 
herself thrust among the very over-achieving kids her parents 
have always wanted her to be, including Rick Woo, the Yale-
bound prodigy profiled in the Chinese newspapers since they 
were nine—and her parents’ yardstick for her never-
measuring-up life. 
 
Unbeknownst to her parents, however, the program is actually 
an infamous teen meet-market nicknamed Loveboat, where 
the kids are more into clubbing than calligraphy and drinking 
snake-blood sake than touring sacred shrines. 
 
Free for the first time, Ever sets out to break all her parents’ 
uber-strict rules—but how far can she go before she breaks 
her own heart?  
 
 

 

Valentine 
Elizabeth Wetmore 
 
It’s February 1976, and Odessa, Texas, stands on the cusp of 
the next great oil boom. While the town’s men embrace the 
coming prosperity, its women intimately know and fear the 
violence that always seems to follow. 
 
In the early hours of the morning after Valentine’s Day, 
fourteen-year-old Gloria Ramírez appears on the front porch 
of Mary Rose Whitehead’s ranch house, broken and barely 
alive. The teenager had been viciously attacked in a nearby oil 
field—an act of brutality that is tried in the churches and 
barrooms of Odessa before it can reach a court of law. When 
justice is evasive, the stage is set for a showdown with 
potentially devastating consequences. 
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Non-Fiction 
 

 

 

Nishga 
Jordan Abel 
 
As a Nisga'a writer, Jordan Abel often finds himself in a 
position where he is asked to explain his relationship to 
Nisga'a language, Nisga'a community, and Nisga'a cultural 
knowledge. However, as an intergenerational survivor of 
residential school--both of his grandparents attended the 
same residential school--his relationship to his own 
Indigenous identity is complicated to say the least. 
 
Nishga explores those complications and is invested in 
understanding how the colonial violence originating at the 
Coqualeetza Indian Residential School impacted his 
grandparents' generation, then his father's generation, and 
ultimately his own. 
 
 

 

By Chance Alone  
Max Eisen 
 
Tibor “Max” Eisen was born in Moldava, Czechoslovakia into 
an Orthodox Jewish family. In the spring of 1944, gendarmes 
forcibly removed Eisen and his family from their home. They 
were brought to a brickyard and eventually loaded onto 
crowded cattle cars bound for Auschwitz-Birkenau. At fifteen 
years of age, Eisen survived the selection process and he was 
inducted into the camp as a slave labourer. 
 
One day, Eisen received a terrible blow from an SS guard. 
Severely injured, he was dumped at the hospital where a 
Polish political prisoner and physician, Tadeusz Orzeszko, 
operated on him. Despite his significant injury, Orzeszko 
saved Eisen from certain death in the gas chambers by giving 
him a job as a cleaner in the operating room.  
 
After his liberation and new trials in Communist 
Czechoslovakia, Eisen immigrated to Canada in 1949, where 
he has dedicated the last twenty-two years of his life to 
educating others about the Holocaust across Canada and 
around the world. 
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A Bookshop in Berlin 
Françoise Frenkel 
 
In 1921, Françoise Frenkel--a Jewish woman from Poland--
fulfills a dream. She opens La Maison du Livre, Berlin's first 
French bookshop, attracting artists and diplomats, celebrities 
and poets. The shop becomes a haven for intellectual 
exchange as Nazi ideology begins to poison the culturally rich 
city. In 1935, the scene continues to darken. First come the 
new bureaucratic hurdles, followed by frequent police visits 
and book confiscations. 
 
Françoise's dream finally shatters on Kristallnacht in 
November 1938, as hundreds of Jewish shops and 
businesses are destroyed. La Maison du Livre is miraculously 
spared, but fear of persecution eventually forces Françoise on 
a desperate, lonely flight to Paris. When the city is bombed, 
she seeks refuge across southern France, witnessing 
countless horrors: children torn from their parents, mothers 
throwing themselves under buses. Secreted away from one 
safe house to the next, Françoise survives at the heroic hands 
of strangers risking their lives to protect her. 
 
Published quietly in 1945, then rediscovered nearly sixty years 
later in an attic, A Bookshop in Berlin is a remarkable story of 
survival and resilience, of human cruelty and human spirit. 
 
 

 

Almost American Girl 
Robin Ha 
 
For as long as she can remember, it’s been Robin and her 
mom against the world. Growing up in the 1990s as the only 
child of a single mother in Seoul, Korea, wasn’t always easy, 
but it has bonded them fiercely together. 
 
So when a vacation to visit friends in Huntsville, Alabama, 
unexpectedly becomes a permanent relocation—following her 
mother’s announcement that she’s getting married—Robin is 
devastated. Overnight, her life changes. She is dropped into a 
new school where she doesn’t understand the language and 
struggles to keep up. She is completely cut off from her friends 
at home and has no access to her beloved comics. At home, 
she doesn’t fit in with her new stepfamily. And worst of all, she 
is furious with the one person she is closest to—her mother. 
 
Then one day Robin’s mother enrolls her in a local comic 
drawing class, which opens the window to a future Robin 
could never have imagined. 
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21 Lessons For The 21st Century  
Yuval Noah Harari 
 
How do computers and robots change the meaning of being 
human? How do we deal with the epidemic of fake news? Are 
nations and religions still relevant? What should we teach our 
children? Yuval Noah Harari's 21 Lessons for the 21st 
Century is a probing and visionary investigation into today's 
most urgent issues as we move into the uncharted territory of 
the future.  
 
As technology advances faster than our understanding of it, 
hacking becomes a tactic of war, and the world feels more 
polarized than ever, Harari addresses the challenge of 
navigating life in the face of constant and disorienting change 
and raises the important questions we need to ask ourselves 
in order to survive.  
 
In twenty-one accessible chapters that are both provocative 
and profound, Harari builds on the ideas explored in his 
previous books, untangling political, technological, social, and 
existential issues and offering advice on how to prepare for a 
very different future from the world we now live in. 
 

 

 

Midnight in Chernobyl  
Adam Higginbotham 
 
April 25, 1986, in Chernobyl, was a turning point in world 
history. The disaster not only changed the world’s perception 
of nuclear power and the science that spawned it, but also our 
understanding of the planet’s delicate ecology. With the 
images of the abandoned homes and playgrounds beyond the 
barbed wire of the 30-kilometer Exclusion Zone, the rusting 
graveyards of contaminated trucks and helicopters, the 
farmland lashed with black rain, the event fixed for all time the 
notion of radiation as an invisible killer.  
 
Chernobyl was also a key event in the destruction of the 
Soviet Union, and, with it, the United States’ victory in the Cold 
War. For Moscow, it was a political and financial catastrophe 
as much as an environmental and scientific one. With a total 
cost of 18 billion rubles—at the time equivalent to $18 billion—
Chernobyl bankrupted an already teetering economy and 
revealed to its population a state built upon a pillar of lies.  
 
The full story of the events that started that night in the control 
room of Reactor No.4 of the V.I. Lenin Nuclear Power Plant 
has never been told—until now. 
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Furiously Happy  
Jenny Lawson 
 
In Furiously Happy, a humor memoir tinged with just enough 
tragedy and pathos to make it worthwhile, Jenny Lawson 
examines her own experience with severe depression and a 
host of other conditions, and explains how it has led her to live 
life to the fullest. 
 
"I've often thought that people with severe depression have 
developed such a well for experiencing extreme emotion that 
they might be able to experience extreme joy in a way that 
‘normal people' also might never understand. And that's what 
Furiously Happy is all about."  
 
 
 
 

 

Nobody Ever Talks About Anything But the End 
Liz Levine 
 
In November of 2016, Liz Levine’s younger sister, Tamara, 
reached a breaking point after years of living with mental 
illness. In the dark hours before dawn, she sent a final 
message to her family then killed herself. 
 
In Nobody Ever Talks About Anything But the End, Liz weaves 
the story of what happened to Tamara with another significant 
death—that of Liz’s childhood love, Judson, to cancer. She 
writes about her relationship with Judson, Tamara’s struggles, 
the conflicts that arise in a family of challenging personalities, 
and how death casts a long shadow.  
 
This memorable account of life and loss is haunting yet filled 
with dark humor—Tamara emails her family when Trump is 
elected to check if she’s imagining things again, Liz discovers 
a banana has been indicted as a whistleblower in an alleged 
family conspiracy, and a little niece declares Tamara’s funeral 
the “most fun ever!” 
 
With honesty, Liz exposes the raw truths about grief and 
mourning that we often shy away from—and almost never 
share with others. And she reveals how, in the midst of death, 
life—with all its messy complications—must also be 
celebrated. 
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The Honey Bus  
Meredith May 
 
Meredith May recalls the first time a honeybee crawled on her 
arm. She was five years old, her parents had recently split and 
suddenly she found herself in the care of her grandfather, an 
eccentric beekeeper who made honey in a rusty old military 
bus in the yard. That first close encounter was at once 
terrifying and exhilarating for May, and in that moment she 
discovered that everything she needed to know about life and 
family was right before her eyes, in the secret world of bees. 
 
May turned to her grandfather and the art of beekeeping as an 
escape from her troubled reality. Her mother had receded into 
a volatile cycle of neurosis and despair and spent most days 
locked away in the bedroom. It was during this pivotal time in 
May’s childhood that she learned to take care of herself, 
forged an unbreakable bond with her grandfather and opened 
her eyes to the magic and wisdom of nature. 
 
The bees became a guiding force in May’s life, teaching her 
about family and community, loyalty and survival and the 
unequivocal relationship between a mother and her child. 
 

 

 

Becoming  
Michelle Obama 
 
In a life filled with meaning and accomplishment, Michelle 
Obama has emerged as one of the most iconic and 
compelling women of our era.  
 
As First Lady of the United States of America—the first African 
American to serve in that role—she helped create the most 
welcoming and inclusive White House in history, while also 
establishing herself as a powerful advocate for women and 
girls in the U.S. and around the world, dramatically changing 
the ways that families pursue healthier and more active lives, 
and standing with her husband as he led America through 
some of its most harrowing moments. Along the way, she 
showed us a few dance moves, crushed Carpool Karaoke, 
and raised two down-to-earth daughters under an unforgiving 
media glare.  
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The Library Book  
Susan Orlean 
 
On the morning of April 29, 1986, a fire alarm sounded in the 
Los Angeles Public Library. As the moments passed, the 
patrons and staff who had been cleared out of the building 
realized this was not the usual fire alarm. As one fireman 
recounted, “Once that first stack got going, it was ‘Goodbye, 
Charlie.’”  
 
The fire was disastrous: it reached 2000 degrees and burned 
for more than seven hours. By the time it was extinguished, it 
had consumed four hundred thousand books and damaged 
seven hundred thousand more. Investigators descended on 
the scene, but more than thirty years later, the mystery 
remains: Did someone purposefully set fire to the library—and 
if so, who? 
 
 
 

 

Beyond the Trees: A Journey Alone Across Canada’s 
Arctic 
Adam Shoalts 
 
In the spring of 2017, Adam Shoalts, bestselling author and 
adventurer, set off on an unprecedented solo journey across 
North America's greatest wilderness. A place where, in our 
increasingly interconnected, digital world, it's still possible to 
wander for months without crossing a single road, or even see 
another human being. 
 
Between his starting point in Eagle Plains, Yukon Territory, to 
his destination in Baker Lake, Nunavut, lies a maze of 
obstacles: shifting ice floes, swollen rivers, fog-bound lakes, 
and gale-force storms. And Shoalts must time his departure by 
the breakup of the spring ice, then sprint across nearly 4,000 
kilometers of rugged, wild terrain to arrive before winter. 
 
His reward is the adventure of a lifetime. 
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From the Ashes 
Jesse Thistle 
 
In this extraordinary and inspiring debut memoir, Jesse 
Thistle—once a high school dropout and now a rising 
Indigenous scholar—chronicles his life on the streets and how 
he overcame trauma and addiction to discover the truth about 
who he is. 
 
Abandoned by his parents as a toddler, Jesse Thistle briefly 
found himself in the foster-care system with his two brothers, 
cut off from all they had known. Eventually the children landed 
in the home of their paternal grandparents, but their tough-
love attitudes meant conflicts became commonplace. And the 
ghost of Jesse’s drug-addicted father haunted the halls of the 
house and the memories of every family member. Struggling, 
Jesse succumbed to a self-destructive cycle of drug and 
alcohol addiction and petty crime, spending more than a 
decade on and off the streets, often homeless. One day, he 
finally realized he would die unless he turned his life around. 
 
An eloquent exploration of what it means to live in a world 
surrounded by prejudice and racism and to be cast 
adrift, From the Ashes is, in the end, about how love and 
support can help one find happiness despite the odds. 
 
 

 

The Right to be Cold  
Shelia Watt-Cloutier 
 
The Arctic ice is receding each year, but just as irreplaceable 
is the culture, the wisdom that has allowed the Inuit to thrive in 
the Far North for so long. And it's not just the Arctic. The 
whole world is changing in dangerous, unpredictable ways.  
 
Sheila Watt-Cloutier has devoted her life to protecting what is 
threatened and nurturing what has been wounded. In this 
culmination of Watt-Cloutier's regional, national, and 
international work over the last twenty-five years, The Right to 
Be Cold explores the parallels between safeguarding the 
Arctic and the survival of Inuit culture, of which her own 
background is such an extraordinary example.  
 
This is a human story of resilience, commitment, and survival 
told from the unique vantage point of an Inuk woman who, in 
spite of many obstacles, rose from humble beginnings in the 
Arctic to become one of the most influential and decorated 
environmental, cultural, and human rights advocates in the 
world. 
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Educated  
Tara Westover 
 
Tara Westover was 17 the first time she set foot in a 
classroom. Born to survivalists in the mountains of Idaho, she 
prepared for the end of the world by stockpiling home-canned 
peaches and sleeping with her "head-for-the-hills bag". In the 
summer she stewed herbs for her mother, a midwife and 
healer, and in the winter she salvaged in her father's junkyard. 
Her father forbade hospitals, so Tara never saw a doctor or 
nurse. Gashes and concussions, even burns from explosions, 
were all treated at home with herbalism. The family was so 
isolated from mainstream society that there was no one to 
ensure the children received an education and no one to 
intervene when one of Tara's older brothers became violent. 
 
Then, lacking any formal education, Tara began to educate 
herself. She taught herself enough mathematics and grammar 
to be admitted to Brigham Young University, where she 
studied history, learning for the first time about important world 
events like the Holocaust and the civil rights movement. Her 
quest for knowledge transformed her, taking her over oceans 
and across continents, to Harvard and to Cambridge. Only 
then would she wonder if she'd traveled too far and if there 
was still a way home. 
 
 


